
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For your 
Calendar 

Dec. 17 
Williams & Fudge 

performance 

Dec. 18 
White Oak & Park 
Ave performance 

Dec. 19 
Kiwanis Christmas 

performance 

Dec. 20 
Law Enforcement 

Day 
 

Dec. 20 – Jan. 7 
Winter Break 

Dec. 20- 11 am dismissal 

 

Notes From Mr. B 
 
I wanted to take a moment and thank you all for your 
continued support of The Palmetto School.  We all love 
getting to know you and your children.  Also, we are still in 
need of hand sanitizer and also paper towels.  Every full 
day Friday we have a school store where students can 
spend points that they earn during the school day.  We 
are always in need of gift cards to Walmart, Target, or 
grocery stores.  We will use these cards to purchase items 
for our school.   
 
Please have a fun and safe holiday…MERRY CHRISTMAS!! 
 
Mr. B 
 
School Board Meeting- Thur, January 9, 
2020 6pm 
 
Meetings are held the 2nd Thursday of each month at our 
STEAM center (505 University Drive). Join us to learn about 
how our school board is hard at work for our school and 
students! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Principal’s Corner 
 
Dear Families,  
 
As we enter into the holiday season, I want to express how 
thankful I am for each of you. On behalf of the teachers 
and the office, we want you to know that each one of 
your children bring a special uniqueness to our school.  
 
This week is the end of the 2nd nine weeks grading period. 
Parents, please keep in touch with your child(ren)’s 
classroom teacher regarding their grades and academic 
performance. Teachers are available to conference with 
you should you have questions about their current grade 
average or even if you simply want to know which 
learning standards are being taught. I encourage you to 
have positive conversations with your child(ren) daily 
about their school experiences and activities. Together as 
a team, we can ensure student success. 
 
Students return to school on Wednesday, January 8th. This 
will be a regular school day including afterschool tutoring. 
Enjoy your vacation! We will see you in 2020!  
 
Ms. Chantell Tarver 
ctarver@thepalmettoschool.org 
803-328-6555 
 
Holiday Concerts 
 
The students had a wonderful performance at the Rotary 
Club last week! This week, the students will be performing 
at Williams &, Fudge, White Oak Senior Center, Park Ave 
Senior Center, and the Kiwanis Club. Special thank you to 
Mrs. Hopper for providing our students with a window of 
Music and Arts Appreciation! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 2019 
 
Chantell Tarver, Principal 
Mr B, Assistant Principal 
803-328-6555 
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